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NEWZEALAND

29 August 2013 195 Lambton Quay
Private Bag 18-901
Wellington 5045
New Zealand

M Stephens

+64 4 439 8000
fyi-request-1078-4e70261e@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear M Stephens

Thank you for your email of 19 August 2013 in which you requested, under the Official
Information Act, information regarding New Zealand’s refugee resettlement quota.

In order to provide the information you have requested, a large number of files will need to
be searched and a considerable amount of information will need to be extracted and
collated. Therefore, we will need to extend the time limit for providing this information by a
further 20 working days, to 14 October 2013.

Under Section 28(3) of the Official Information Act you have the right to ask the
Ombudsman to investigate and review this notice of an extension.

Yours sincerely

-y

Nick Markwell
for Secretary of Foreign Affairs and Trade

GOVE-14-497



